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[Text: Martyn Stenton, Head of Early Help, Inclusion and Vulnerable Children] 

[Martyn Stenton]  Hi there, my name is Martyn and I chair the County Durham SEND strategic 

partnership. We are really pleased that the government have now published the SEND Green Paper 

and is inviting views on it.  

We would like to hear feedback from people across County Durham to help to inform our response 

and to ensure it represents children and young people, families and colleagues who work in 

education, health and social care. 

[Text: www.durham.gov.uk/consultation] 

[Martyn Stenton]  We would also like to build on our approach to SEND in County Durham though 

this. So please give us your views, complete a survey, or come to one of the events taking place 

shortly, thank you. 

[Text: Durham County Council (logo) Like, Comment, Share] 
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